Rosalind E. Statts
1037 Stowell Road
Wellsboro, PA 16901

August 10, 2018

Dr. Brenda M. Freeman, Superintendent WASD
227 Nichols Street
Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Dr. Freeman,

Please accept this letter as notification that | am leaving my position with
Wellsboro Area School District as of August 17, 2018. | am very thankful for the
many opportunities during the last seven years.

Sincerely,
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Rosalind E. Statts



